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Ngauranga to Aotea Quay – Stage 1 Improvements to SH2 Northbound On Ramp

www.nzta.govt.nz/n2aqproject

Improving the Management of Traffic
The Ngauranga to Aotea Quay project aims to keep traffic moving and reduce 
the frustrating stop-start instances experienced during peak times on this busy 
stretch of State Highway 1 (SH1). To realise early benefits and fit with other local 
roading projects, the project has been split into a number of stages. The early 
phase of this work was completed in August 2011 which included improvements 
to SH1 at Ngauranga including the provision of four lanes northbound and 
improvements to the merge area southbound.

The next phase of works involves improvements to the State Highway 2 (SH2) 
northbound on-ramp at Ngauranga to improve traffic flow and safety. These 
works include providing additional length of two-lanes, improving roadside 
barriers and pavement markings, and improving the merge area with SH2.

These works will commence in early February and are expected to be completed 
in June 2013 (weather permitting). During this time there will be traffic 
management measures in place. Drivers are asked to take extra care during the 
construction period. 

For further information about the project please visit www.nzta.govt.nz/n2aqproject.

The NZTA would like to thank you for your patience during these works.
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